C.L.E.A.N. Mangonia Park

Proactively keeping your business community safe and clean.

Dear Customer,

Overflowing bins pose health and safety threats to your business and our community. On May 16, 2107, the
Town of Mangonia Park adopted an anti-litter program. Help do your part to keep Mangonia Park safe and clean
by making sure all trash is contained in your designated container with the lid securely closed. Please take a few
minutes to review the C.L.E.A.N. program and let’s work together to keep the Town of Mangonia Park a safe
and healthy place to live and work!

Community
Community aesthetics and pride start with well-maintained and proper use of waste and
recycling containers.

Litter
The C.L.EA.N. program identifies overflowing bins and illegal dumping around your business that
can be unsightly and negatively impact your business and community.

Environmental Protection
Prevent storm water run-off issues related to trash. Identify recycling opportunities to increase
diversion and participation. Prevent scavenging animals.

Avoid Overage Service
A service overage charge of $200 will be added to your invoice if the lid to your container is
open 10" or more with excess material.

Notice

Waste Management drivers use on-board computers to take digital pictures of waste on top of, surrounding,
or blocking the bin. The driver will collect all material and leave the area neat and tidy. Customers will receive a
notice that their trash bin was overflowing and a service overage charge of $200 will be applied.

If you have more material than will fit in your container, please call Waste Management Customer Service
at (561) 547-4000 or Mr. Pat Eboli at (954) 574-2059 to discuss recycling options or right-sizing your service.

Mangonia Park Commercial Customers Keep the Lid on Overages

For the benefit of our community, materials
must fit inside a container with the lid shut.
We're here to help your business put a lid on overages.

Call Waste Management Customer Service at (561) 547-4000
or Mr. Pat Eboli at (954) 547-2059 to discuss right-sizing your
containers and service.

YES! ' ' NO!
Containers with a securely closed lid prevent Overfilled containers are subject to
unsightly litter and scavenging animals. a $200 service overage charge.
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